CONSIDERATION OF SUPPLEMENTARY ITEM

The Chairman referred to the supplementary report in relation to the Finance and Policy Committee
meeting of 8 August 2002 (refer to clause 4 of this report), and explained that, while it had not been
possible to circulate this report with the agenda as the required information was not available at that
time, the report needed to be dealt with at the present meeting, rather than being deferred to a
subsequent meeting.

It was resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting.



